
7th December 2018 

It has been a busy week in Crystal Class.  The children have been finishing off their paintings 

ready to sell at the Christmas fair.  They have also enjoyed making shortbread to sell, which 

look and smell delicious! 

 

 

 

 

  

In English, children have been completing their animal story books.  They have also looked at 

how to edit and redraft a piece of work.  There will be an opportunity to share your child’s 

story with them on the last day of term (please see details below).   

In maths, the children have been developing their skills in borrowing and regrouping using 

column subtraction.  They have completed calculations with two and three-digits and are 

beginning to master missing number problems involving these skills.  

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support with the home learning.  It is lovely to see so many different 

approaches to the same task. 

Dates for your diary 

Year 3/4 Christmas performance Weds 12th Dec 2-3pm and Thurs 13th Dec 9.30-10.30am 

Year 3/4 Christmas party Weds 19th Dec – children to bring in a small plate of party food, 

which will be eaten in the afternoon (lunch will be as normal).  Children are to wear school 

uniform. 

Story book share - Thurs 20th Dec 9am (15/20mins).  This will be prior to our class singing at 

the school coffee morning.  It will be an opportunity for your child to share their story with 

you.  Look forward to seeing you there.   


